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Dear Friend
We have come to the end of the first year for the newly formed FOSM.  We must say an enormous THANK YOU to all who have supported us, without YOUR support we could not have had such a successful year.  We appreciate your help at events, your generosity in providing goodies, your attendance at the school events, all of the school staff for their continued support and most of all the children for their enthusiasm.
We have held Discos – Family Bingos – Christmas Market – Help at Sports Day – Raffles – provided Teas and support at school events.

The monies we raised have helped to provide the following for our children:
The transport to the Christmas Pantomime.

The Life Ed Bus that provided education on various life topics.
£100 match funding in order to buy £400 of books after raising money from the Dinosaur Event,

£60 for trophies for year 6
£100 to each class for extra items that each Teacher decided they needed.

Class 1 Extra resources to develop Creative Stations – crayons ​pencils card and craft material

Class 2 Counting Flower trays – additional craft materials

Class 3 Additional Maths resources

Class 4 Table top tidies. New style writing pens and craft material

We held our final Hawaiian Disco on Friday 13th July and this proved a great success on a hot summer evening.  The room was decorated with banners and balloons and the children were provided with Leis (flower garlands) making a colourful event. 
None of the events “happen by magic” a lot of preparation; shopping and organisation go into each one. A huge thank you to those who do all of this and the also to the parents who help clear away at the end of the evening, it makes a big difference.

FOSM will be meeting again at the start of the new school year and we would welcome more of you to attend this meeting.  We need your help and advice on what FOSM may want to do next year and how to spend the funds raised, your input is vital.  The date will be published in the September school newsletter and on the school web site.
In our first year we had a balance of £317.60 in the bank and at the end of the year our grand total was £1,618.34 BEFORE payments were made out to school.
Remember ALL monies raised go back into school for the benefit of all children,

We hope you enjoy your summer break and once again send our SINCERE THANKS for your continued support.

Hannah Reid – Chair FOSM

Chris Abram – Secretary FOSM
Christina McKeever – Treasurer FOSM
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